
 

ATTENTION 
 

 

The Hancock County BOER in conjunction with 

the Secretary of State/ARLO are conducting an 

audit of the November 8, 2022, General 

Election. 

The audit process is open to the public and will 

officially begin at 9:00 am, Thursday November 

17, 2022, at the Youth Center/Skating Rink 

located at 12560 Augusta Hwy E., Sparta, GA. 

The public is encouraged to attend. 

 

 

 

 

Barbara Usenbor 

Election Supervisor 

Hancock County BOER 


